                                                                                                                      Minutes of Finance Meeting

held on Monday 12.09.22
	Present : Nicola Tyrrell, Fiona Connolly and Sheila Miller


	Minutes of the last meeting:  Minutes of the last meeting were approved by Nicola Tyrrell and seconded by Mrs Connolly


	Matters Arising:
The signatory list, the school Fund Committee Member Declaration  and The School Fund Constitution were all signed.  

Mrs Miller gave a short report on the School funds.  The school fund balance on the package is £552.40 and £0.87 is held in Petty Cash.   We are due to receive £195 Transport Subsidy from the Book Festival
We have a balance of £39 in the restricted funds as the pantomime trip was cancelled last year.  We have been given £40 for the Education Trust this year. It was agreed to put the costs towards the Pantomime tickets. The children have paid £4 each towards the cost of the Pantomime tickets on Parentpay. The PSA have paid the cost of the bus.
£50 has been committed to the baking club and £28.77 has been committed to the Gardening Club.
Several fund raising ideas were discussed.  It is hoped to hold a Bingo Tea on Thursday 27 October to raise funds.  It was discussed that we may hold an outdoor themed Nativity this year and tickets will be sold for it.
A fund raising activity will be held in the Spring Term.  Ideas were discussed including a Car Boot Sale.

The date of the next meeting will be on Monday 5 December 2022 at 12.15 p.m.


	


